
 

 
 

 

6 August 2018 

Athena Water Solutions - water licence application  
 
PUBLIC SUBMISSION BY THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) received one submission in response to the public 
consultation on Athena Water Solutions’ application for a water licence. 

The submission by the Department of Health is available on the ERA website.  

The ERA will consider the matters raised in the submission when it makes a decision on whether 
to grant a water licence to Athena Water Solutions.  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Natalie Warnock Paul Reid 
08 6557 7933 08 6557 7976 
0428 859 826 records@erawa.com.au 
communications@erawa.com.au  

 

https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/19372/2/Public%20submission%20for%20Athena%20Water%20Solutions%20licence%20application%20WL49%20-%20submission%20by%20Department%20of%20Health.pdf
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